
 

 

 
         Date: 15 Nov 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
[Important] Reschedule: Seasonal Influenza Vaccine (SIV) School Outreach Program for Year 1-6 
students  
  

Due to school closure, please kindly be informed that the Seasonal Influenza Vaccine (SIV) School 
Outreach Program for Year 1-6 students will be rescheduled to Thursday 28th November 2024 [First 
Dose]. For consented students under 9 years old who have never received any SIV, the team will visit 
again and provide a second dose on Friday 10th January 2025. 
  

If you would like to withdraw your consented child from the SIV School Outreach Program, please 
inform us by email as soon as possible or before 26th November 2024. 
  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

Email: nurse@kjs.edu.hk 
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